
6/13/22 

To: TPD Command Staff 

Bruce Dodson - Retirement Letter 

I have enjoyed my career at the Tupelo Police Department, but I am ready to pursue other 

opportunities.   My last day will be 6/30/22.    I submitted all required paperwork to HR on 6/13/22. 

I would also ask that I be allowed to purchase my duty weapon as part of my retirement.    

Thank you for everything over the years.  I have always been proud to be part of the Tupelo Police 

Department.  

Bruce Dodson  

 

 

 

 

 


